
 

 

City Council Memorandum 
 

 
 
To: Mayor Fasbender & City Councilmembers 
From: Justin Fortney, City Planner    
Date: February 4, 2019 
Item: Heritage Preservation Commission- Resignation 
 
 
Council Action Requested: 
The City Council is asked to accept the resignation of HPC Commissioner Jake Hauck. 

 
Background Information: 
Commissioner Hauck has served on the HPC since filling a vacancy in February, 2017.  
There was one year left on this three year term. 
 
Commissioner Hauck was a valuable new commissioner, but has unfortunately moved just 
outside of Hastings City limits.  HPC requirements stipulate a commissioner must reside 
within the City of Hastings.  
 
Staff continues to seek interested citizen to fill this and a previous vacancy.  
 
Financial Impact: 
None 
 
Advisory Commission Discussion: 
None 
 
Council Committee Discussion: 
None 
 
Attachments: 
None 

VIII-06




